## Donald Trump's Mar-A-Lago Club

"I would recommend you to anyone who is looking for an architect with a sensitivity to the unique design issues presented by historic structures during their renovation or conversion to another use."

-Donald Trump



1100 South Ocean Boulevard \* Palm Beach, Florida 33480 \* 407 833 2466 \* Fax: 407 833 8559

April 22, 1995

Ms. Tamara Peacock-Courtney Principal Peacock Courtney Architects 800 Fairway Drive, Suite 292 Deerfield Beach, Florida 33441

Dear Mis. Peacock-Courtney:

Thank you for your assistance during the conversion of Mar-a-Lago from a single family residence to a private club. The project called for expertise in many areas, especially historic preservation. Our goal of doing the least impact to the overall design of Mar-a-Lago was accomplished, in large part, due to the assistance of your firm.

Perhaps the most impressive example of this is the design of guard railings along the second floor balcony overlooking the patio. I was concerned about the impact of these railings on the existing design of the wall that supports them. The final product results in a design which compliments other features found at Mar-a-Lago and does not compete with the immediate surroundings. I am very pleased with the design of these railings.

I would recommend you to anyone who is looking for an architect with a sensitivity to the unique design issues presented by historic structures during their renovation or conversion to another use.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Trum

